COAST TQ
SDCOIAL

BARBECUE SHRIME

CIALIZING

AVENUE

May 20, 2010

NEW

To Whom It May Concern:

ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70115 -«

PHONE 895-4877 -4878

Quality water is essential to our industry. It is not only important for our ware washing
but also, for the quality of all food, carbonated beverages, ice tea, and coffee. We have
had a water softener at our restaurant since 1979. The Water Company has provided
monthly service since 1984. Their service is always reliable, timely and professional.

I recommend that you consider The Water Company for clean water for your restaurant.

It makes a big difference!
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